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Dr Brucker,
 
I understand that you are working or will be working
on the agenda for the next Ford-Iroquois Board of
Health meeting. One thing that I think we should
consider is making a suggestion to HR and our
administrator in regard to the issue of the complaint
that was brought up to us at the last meeting. I am
certain that if we only allow them to make this
decision that the news will be that they have taken
spite for recent actions. Therefore I believe that it
should be the board that makes the recommendation as
it has been under investigation by the board.
 
My view is that there are two differing opinions as
to how the department is run. One by the
administration and one by a couple of employees. I
believe that we should review all incident
reports taken during this time of suspension and take
that information into account. In light of the
information that I received at the Paxton office and
the information that I have gotten from the Watseka
office so far, it is my opinion that the employees
need to listen to the administration and if they are
not able to do this then they need to find a
different job. They may be good in regard to what
they have done in the past but if they are going to
be a problem with moving this department forward with
full support then separation may be the only
solution.
 
I think that maybe it should be the board that lets
them know if this is what we all agree to in regard
to this matter.
 
Teddie Jensen 
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